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August 16,1999

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 1

ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

.

'

Subject: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station j

Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-29
Voluntary Response to Administrative Letter 99-02 for Fiscal Years
2000 and 2001

GNRO-99/00064

Gentlemen:

!

NRC Administrative Letter 99-02, Operating Reactor Licensing Action Estimates, |
dated June 3,1999 (GNRI-99/00041) requested licensees to voluntarily provide
an estimate of the number of licensing actions that will be submitted for the
remainder of Fiscal Year (FY) 2000 and FY2001. Entergy Operations is providing
the estimated licensing action information by this letter for Grand Gulf Nuclear
Station. Grand Gulf Nuclear Station plans to submit approximately six Technical
Specification (TS) amendment requests in FY2000 and FY2001. One of the TS i

amendments will require a complex review in FY2000 since it deals with changes
'

resulting from revised source term calculations. Another possible TS change
involving power uprate may occur in FY2001. This change is considered {tentative since it is still in the evaluation and planning stages at this time. ()

The table on the following page represents an estimate of licensee-originated
licensing actions for GGNS:
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FISCAL- COMPLEX
YEAR LICENSE RELIEF REVIEWS *
(FY) AMENDMENTS EXEMPTIONS REQUESTS NEEDED

FY 2000 6 0 12 1*
10/1/1999 9/30/2000

FY 2001 6 0 6 1**
,anemo - eram,

* Technical Specification changes resulting from revised source term.
" Technical Specification changes resulting from power uprate. This change is
considered tentative since it is stillin the evaluation and planning stages at this
time.

These estimates are completely voluntary and are not commitments by Entergy
Operations to submit these documents to the NRC in the given time period and may be
subject to change. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact
Mr. Lonnie Daughtery at (601) 437-2334.

Yours truly
,

LFD/MJL
cc: Ms. J. L. Dixon-Herrity, GGNS Senior Resident

Mr. L. J. Smith (Wise Carter)
Mr. N. S. Reynolds
Mr. H. L. Thomas
Mr. J. W. Yelverton

Mr. E. W. Merschoff
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington,TX 76011

Mr. S. P. Sekerak, NRR/DLPM/PD IV-1 (w/2)
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint North, Mail Stop 13D18
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2378

Mr. Michael L. Boyle
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop O-13E4
Washington, DC 20555-0001

u,.a


